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From: Brenda
To: FedRedistribution - VIC
Subject: Corangamite.
Date: Monday, 27 November 2017 10:25:28 PM

Please do not remove Colac from the Corangamite electorate to Wannon electorate. This would be a disaster for
Colac and District and the people who live in our electorate. Colac would lose its own personal identity as we
have always been closely involved and associated with Corangamite. I feel that this proposal would have a
devastating effect for our city. We are connected to and a part of G21, and we have achieved many wonderful
accomplishments through this, and to lose it would push Colac further into the background and we would miss
out on a lot of truly great things for our city, which as you know is currently progressing fast. Please reconsider.
Colac and Corangamite go hand in hand and I feel we would just be a hollow voice in the wilderness if this
came to pass. Our identity is most important to us.
                   Sincerely, Brenda Carew. 




